*** NOTICE ***
STREET IMPROVEMENTS
Church Street

In our ongoing efforts to maintain Village streets, we have scheduled the
reconstruction of Church Street, from Bridge Street to Vosper Street. This
project includes the replacement of Village utilities, as well as replacement
of the asphalt.

The project will start on Thursday, April 4, with substantial completion
expected on or before Friday, June 28th,

The street will be closed to thru traffic (other than emergency vehicles)
during the entire project. Residents of Church Street will have access
in/out at all times. However, “on-street” parking will not be allowed, for
the duration of the project.

The Village and Contractor will coordinate efforts with Granger, to ensure
that your refuse/recycling is picked up on Thursdays as usual. Some weeks
it may be picked up at the end of your driveway. Some weeks it may be
picked up at a designated location at the end of the street, in which case the
Village and Contractor will pick up and replace your carts for you.

Below is a tentative schedule/timeline, for your reference.

» Asphalt removal 4/4

»Water Main install 4/8-5/30
»Sanitary Sewer install 4/8-5/30
»Water Main & Sanitary Laterals connected 4/8-5/20
»Storm Sewer install 4/8-4/20
»Concrete work 6/1-6/24
»Paving 6/24-7/1

We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. We
continually strive to improve and maintain the quality of Village streets on
your behalf.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS
REGARDING THIS PROJECT,
PLEASE CONTACT TONY KOSTER, DPW DIRECTOR
AT 616-902-3944




